
 
 
 
Dear [name of employer group contact],  
 
 
At Health Net of California, Inc. and Health Net Life Insurance Company (Health Net), we are committed to giving our 
members coverage and network choices that put their health first. This commitment and purpose drive our dedication to 
enduring, productive partnerships with doctors, facilities and hospitals that provide quality care at a cost our members can 
afford. 
 
As a part of this dedication, we want to inform you that Health Net and Dignity Health are currently negotiating our 
contract with Dignity Health’s hospitals, physicians, medical groups, facilities and rural health clinics in California. 
 
We’re working in good faith to reach an agreement that delivers on our commitment to affordable, quality network choices 
for our members. However, if our organizations are unable to complete a new contract, Dignity Health will no longer 
participate in Health Net’s California networks: 

 Hospitals beginning on 5/1/18 
 Physicians, medical groups, facilities and rural health clinics beginning on 7/1/18 

 
 
Member outreach 
In the event that we do come to a termination, and in compliance with regulatory requirements, we will notify our affected 
members of a contract termination. Members of the lines of business noted in the attached FAQ will receive (a) letter(s) 
informing them of a Dignity Health termination, and what they need to do. 
 
Copies of these letters are attached for your reference. 
 
 
We’re here for you, and have California covered 
Making health care work for you and our members is our legacy in California. It’s what we’ve been doing for nearly 40 
years, and what we’re focused on doing for decades to come. You are our partner in health, and we remain steadfast in 
meeting our members’ and valued clients’ needs. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns about this potential termination, please reference the attached FAQ document, and 
contact your Health Net account manager. As always, we value your business, and thank you for partnering with us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Health Net Account Manager 
 
 


